

April 30, 2020

Mechanical Rubber Products, Co., Inc. Cedric Glasper 77 Forester Avenue Warwick, NY 10990

Dear Mr. Glasper:

The City of Columbus Office of Diversity and Inclusion has approved your application as a Minority Business Registered (MBR). This registration is valid for three years, from the date of this letter. Upon the expiration of your registration, a new application must be completed and returned for continued participation.

The minority business registered program ensures that the City of Columbus is inclusive in its procurement opportunities, and provides assistance for you to participate in marketing seminars and help you compete for City Contracts. The next step is to take a few moments to look at the City Of Columbus website at www.columbus.gov. Click on the Office of Diversity and Inclusion link. This will give you a better understanding on how our office can assist you.

Thank you for your participation and interest in doing business with the City of Columbus. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact our office at (614) 645-4764.

Sincerely,

Dr. Beverly Stallings-Johnson Chief Diversity Officer

